
Year 3 Newsletter 
Summer 2 

Hello and welcome back for Summer 2!
We have lots of learning and exciting things 

planned for our last half-term of Year 3, 
including our trip to The Lowry which we are all 
looking forward to! The children have worked so 

hard this year and I am so proud of all their 
achievements and progress this year. 

As always, if you have any queries, please contact 
me on Dojo. 

Miss Entwistle

English
In our English lessons, this half-term, we 
will be looking at the lovely book ‘Be More 
Dog’. A story all about finding happiness in 

the simple things. For this we will be 
writing instructions on how we find our 

own happiness.

Maths
In Maths, in summer 2, we will be focusing 
on  fractions and decimals and then going 
into our topic maths units such as; money, 

time, shape and measurement. 

P.E.
Year 3 will have P.E. on a Wednesday 
and Friday. They can wear their P.E. 

kit to school on these days: 
black/grey joggers, red t-shirt and 
black trainers. Children should wear 
their normal school jumper or fleece 

for outdoor sessions.

Reading Books
Reading as regularly as possible to an 

adult can really help your child’s 
progress.  We would like to see your 
child read a minimum of FIVE times a 

week, which will be checked every 
Monday.  Once they have read, an 
adult should sign and date their 

Reading Record.

Homework is set every Friday and 
should be returned by 

Wednesday. Please encourage 
your child to complete their 

homework to a high standard.R.E.
Our R.E. topic for this term is ‘How and why do 
people try to make the world a better place?’ 

For this topic we will be taking a deeper look into 
how Christians and other religions try to make the 

world a better place and their beliefs.

Science
This term, our topic is ‘How far can 
you throw your shadow?’ This is a 

physics unit where we will be 
investigating light and dark. We will be 

looking at what surfaces are 
reflective and what causes a shadow.

History

Our history topic, this term, is all 
about Walkden’s History of 

Transport! 
We will be researching how 

transport has changed throughout 
history. We will be looking at the 
creation of the Bridgewater Canal 
and when Queen Victoria came to 

visit Worsley


